BOARD OF ZONING AND BUILDING LAW APPEALS PEMBROKE, MASSACHUSETTS 02359

August 29, 2017

Ms. Mary Ann Smith Town Clerk 100 Center Street Pembroke, MA 02359

Dear Ms. Smith:

Please be advised that regarding Case #23-17 the petitioner's representative has requested withdrawal of the petition, copy attached. Please mark your records accordingly.

Yours truly,

Michele Dowling Assistant to Zoning Board of Appeals

Michele Dowling

From: Sent: James Noone <jnoone@bsieng.com> Tuesday, August 29, 2017 11:05 AM

To:

Michele Dowling

Subject:

90 Elmer St & 82 Pelham St

Hi Michele, as I mentioned the other day Mr. Daley wishes to withdraw his application for a special permit. Let me know if I need to do anything else.

Also you should have received a special permit application for 82 Pelham St.

It would be great if that could be on the 18th of September or later but before October 9th as I will be out of town again until the end of October.

Thanks, Jim James F. Noone PE (617) 839-8666